
   

 

 

   

  

The Church on Oakwood News: 
The Harvest Supper and Beetle Drive takes place at The 
Church on Oakwood on Saturday 6

th
 October at 6.30pm. 

Baked Potatoes will be served with various fillings and 
apple pie and cream. Please bring your own drinks. 
Tickets are available after Mass from Sandra or Fran. 
Adults £5, children £3, family tickets £15.  
On Sunday 7

th
 October we will have our annual Padley 

collection. Information sheets will be available soon 
giving details of the kind of items that will be of most use. 
 

St Hugh’s Parish Website: The new parish website will 
hopefully be in full operation on 1 October 2012.  Watch 
this space!!!!!!! 
 

Religious Poem Competition: 
United Press is well known as the publisher which runs 
the biggest free to enter annual poetry competition in the 
UK. They are now inviting you to write your own poem for 
their new ‘Religious Poem Competition’. It is open to any 
age group and is completely free to enter. You can 
submit up to 3 poems and each one must be no more 
than 25 lines (including blank spaces and 160 words. 
They can be on any religious subject. At the top of your 
entries please write ‘Religious Poem’ (this cannot be the 
title) with your name and address plus the church you 
attend. Send them to info@unitedpress.co.uk or post to 
United Press, Admail 3735, London EC1B 1JB 
 

Children’s Liturgy: 
A gentle reminder to parents; our very popular Children’s 
Liturgy which takes place during the 10am Sunday Mass 
at St Alban’s, is specifically designed and pitched for pre 
first communion children. If your child has made First 
Communion, they would be expected to join us for Mass 
and not go in to the Children’s Liturgy. Thank you. 
 

Christmas Bazaar: 
Thank you to those of you who came along to the 
meeting and have agreed to be involved in St Alban’s 
Parish Christmas Bazaar. The date that has been set for 
the Bazaar is Saturday 1

st
 December, 11am – 4pm. 

There will be a host of stalls and Santa has been invited 
to come along! If you have any new unwanted gifts that 
can be used, please hunt them out and bring them in to 
church for us, likewise we need bottles (all shapes and 
sizes) for the bottle stall. There will be more details and 
appeal for help later. Get the date in your diary!  
 
 

 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 

 

 

Bereavement Course: 
Our Bereavement course continues on Friday of this week, 
(28

th
 September) 7.30 - 9pm at St Alban’s Parish Centre. 

We hope that through this course we will be able to create 
a parish visiting group that will use the skills and 
experiences necessary for ministering to those who are 
grieving. 
 

St Hugh’s First Holy Communion: 
The First Holy Communion Programme will begin shortly 
and there is a parents meeting on Thursday 27

th
 

September at 7pm in St Hugh’s Church.  
 

Information at St Alban’s & The Church on Oakwood: 
If you haven’t already taken one of our fliers home, please 
help yourself to one from the foyer. It gives details of the 
different groups and activities within the parish. It is 
particularly useful for new members to the parish giving the 
names and phone numbers of those responsible for all the 
groups and activities taking place within our parish 
communities. 
 

Journeying in Faith: 
Our course to discover more about the Catholic faith 
continues this Tuesday (25th September) at St Alban’s 
Parish Centre, 7.30pm. 
 
Holy Land Pilgrimage 2013: 
Our joint parish pilgrimage takes place to the Holy Land 
next year, 23

rd
 – 30

th
 August 2013. Details are on the 

notice board. Booking Forms and Posters/Itinerary for the 
Holy Land Pilgrimage are available from the parish office 
or on the St. Alban’s parish website.  
 
Monstrance Display Cabinet: 
We hope you like our new Monstrance display cabinet in 
our weekday chapel at St Alban’s. It has been specially 
made by Frank Powell for Adoration of The Blessed 
Sacrament. It is beautifully made and thank you Frank for 
the time and effort you’ve put into making it. It’s just what 
we needed.    
 

Sick and Retired Priests Fund: 
Despite the generous support given by parishes to the 
annual second collection for the Sick and Retired Priests’ 
Fund, the diocese is faced with a huge funding gap. An 
appeal is to be launched throughout the diocese, to raise 
£5 million over the next four years so that the diocese can 
continue to provide for those priests who are no longer 
able to carry out their ministry. The appeal will be co-
ordinated by a group of lay people. Each deanery is asked 
to nominate two people with suitable communication and 
fund raising skills to be part of this group. If you would like 
to be considered, please contact the Dean, Fr Paul 
Chipchase on 01332 514107. 
 
 
 Sacramental Policy 

Baptism: Parents who would like to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr Paul or Canon Ka Fai.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr Paul or Canon Ka Fai. 
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months notice. See Father Paul or Canon Ka Fai. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 

contact Loreta or Derek Hay on 280511 or Father Paul for St Albans and Peter Rochford on 674234 or Canon Ka Fai for St Hugh’s. 

 

For those who have died: 
Please keep in your prayers the happy repose of the soul 
of Eileen Hudson who died recently. Eileen’s funeral will 
take place at Markeaton Crematorium on Tuesday 25

th
 

September at 11am. May she rest in peace. We keep her 
family in our prayers at this difficult time. 
 

Patients in our Hospitals: 

If you know of anyone in Hospital who would like a visit from the Chaplain, please use the following numbers: 
For The  Royal Derby contact switchboard on 01332 340131 or Sister Mary on 01332 346920.  
For The Grove Hospital contact Fr Mark Brentnall on 01332 574474. 
For Nuffield & Kingsway Hospitals contact Fr Paul Chipchase on 01332 514107. Alternatively have a word with your parish priest. 

 
SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 
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PARISH NEWSLETTER 

Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 22nd/23rd September2012 
YEAR B (Weekdays Cycle 2) – DIVINE OFFICE WEEK 1 

St Alban’s Church 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, DE21 6ET 

Parish Priest: Fr. Paul Newman  Tel: 01332 672914 
 

Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

Parish Secretary: Diane Williams 
 

The Church on Oakwood 
Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2BA 

www.thechurchonoakwood.org 
 

 

Services, Mass Times and Intentions for the Coming Week 
 

Saturday 22
nd

  6.30 pm St Alban’s John Fletcher RIP 

Sunday 23
rd

  9.30 am St Hugh’s Pat Frawley RIP 

  10.00 am St Alban’s John Evans RIP 

  5.00 pm Oakwood The People of the Parish 

     

Monday (Our Lady of Walsingham) 24
th
  7.00 pm St Alban’s Thomas Clegg’s Intention 

Tuesday  25
th
     9.15 am St Alban’s Phyllis Delay RIP 

  9.30 am St Hugh’s Jan Wieliczko RIP 

Wednesday  26
th
 9.30 am St Alban’s School For the Staff & Children  

Thursday (St Vincent de Paul) 
27

th
  9.30 am St Hugh’s Peter Flynn RIP 

 7.00 pm St Alban’s Teresa McCauley RIP 

Friday  28
th
  9.15 am St Alban’s  Geoff Plant and Family’s Intention 

 9.30 am St Hugh’s Service of the Word & Holy Communion 

     

Saturday  29
th
   6.30 pm St Alban’s Michael & Annie Leahy RIP 

Sunday 30
th
   9.30 am St Hugh’s Peter Newman Randles RIP 

  10.00 am St Alban’s Amelia Kok-Nolte RIP 

  5.00 pm Oakwood People of the Parish 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
 
St Alban’s – Saturday 5.45pm – 6.15pm 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is 
available at other times on request. 

St Hugh’s – Before Sunday Mass and       

after week day Mass. 
 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED 
SACRAMENT AT ST ALBAN’S: 

Every Tuesday, 9.30 am – 11.00 am and 
every Thursday, 5.30 pm – 6.45 pm. 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
Registered Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 

 

THIS WEEK’S SANCTUARY LAMPS: 
The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns for Frank Feeney and Tommy Byrne  RIP and the Sanctuary Lamp at St Hugh’s burns for 
Pat Frawley RIP.  Please keep them in your prayers during the week. 

 

Welcomers for weekend 29
th
/30

th
  September 

St Alban’s Sat 6.30 pm Dawn Kiddie  

 Sun 10.00 am Doreen Blackwood Sheila Caruth 
Readers for weekend 29

th
/30

th
 September 

St Alban’s Sat 6.30 pm Dawn Kiddie TBA 

 Sun 10.00 am TBA Lorraine Collins 

Oakwood Sun 5.00 pm  Allan David 

St Hugh’s Sun 9.30 am Eamon Hughes  

Counters St Alban’s C Mendonca D Kiddie 

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Mrs McGuinn  

 

 

St Hugh’s Church 
68 Derby Road, Borrowash, DE72 3HB 

Parish Priest: Canon Ka Fai Lee    Tel: 01332 673562 
 

Email: st.hugh.borrowash@nrcdt.org.uk 
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